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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

11th January 2019



Dear Parents,
	Ladybirds
	299
	Dragonflies
	250

	Bees
	228
	Grasshoppers
	326


Overall winners are Grasshoppers with 326  points.

Welcome back 

We would like to welcome everyone back after the holiday. We hope that you all had an enjoyable Christmas break and would like to convey our very best wishes for the New Year!

Contact Numbers

Please ensure that your contact details are up-to-date. If you change your telephone number(s) or address, please inform the school office staff immediately. Thank you.

Peripatetic Music

Music lessons will commence on Monday 14th January.  

Year 4 Swimming
Please be reminded that swimming will start on Wednesday 16th January for Class 9 (until Wednesday 6th February).
PE Timetable

	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Reception
	Outdoor
	
	
	Indoor
	

	Year 1
	Indoor
	
	
	
	Outdoor

	Year 2
	Indoor
	
	
	
	Outdoor

	Year 3
	
	
	
	Indoor
	Outdoor

	Year 4
	
	Indoor
	C9- Swimming
	C10 Outdoor
	

	Year 5
	Outdoor
	
	
	Indoor
	

	Year 6
	
	
	Outdoor
	
	Indoor


Rock Steady Music School

On Thursday afternoon the whole school was treated to an assembly from Rock Steady Music School. They showed the children a variety of instruments including the electric guitar, electric keyboard, vocals and microphone, and the electric drum kit. The children joined in with singing rock and pop songs. It was a thoroughly enjoyable afternoon and inspired the children to have a love of music. 
Infant Party – 31st January

The Friends of Lowton West group will also be holding a party for our infant school children on Thursday 31st January, where from 3.00pm – 4.30pm, a children’s entertainer will keep them all occupied with fun games and activities.
Disco Fever – 29th January and 5th February

It’s almost that time of the year again where the Friends of Lowton West team will be holding two disco nights for all Junior children:-
Tuesday 29th January will be for children from Years 3 and 4, where they can enjoy all the latest sounds from 6.30pm – 8.00pm.

Then on Tuesday 5th February, it’s the turn of pupils in Years 5 and 6, who can throw some shapes on the dance floor, again from 6.30pm – 8.00pm.

Free drinks will be available and there will be a tuck shop so the children can buy sweets and crisps.

Nasal Flu-Drop – Reception to Year 5

If your child is in Reception to Year 5 and missed out on the Nasel Flu Drop, the drop-in clinics are on Tuesday 15th January at Ince Sure Start 3.30pm-4.30pm and Wednesday 16th January at Central Park Centre 3.30pm-4.30pm.

Spring Term Dinner Menus

Please be reminded that it is week 1 on the dinner menu.
After School Clubs
Tuesday 15th January – Year 6 Homework Club (3.15pm - 4.30pm).

Wednesday 16th January – Year 6 Multisports (3.15pm – 4.15pm).

Out of School Achievements 
Well done to Darcey B. (C5) who received her white & orange belt for karate.
Best wishes,
Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher                         
